Tracy, Mary

From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

Sent: "Wednesday, April 24, 2019 4:02 PM

To: Tracy, Mary

Subject: FW: Comments on proposed court rule 3.8

From: Taylor, Karissa [mailto:Karissa.Taylor@kingcounty.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2019 3:42 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Comments on proposed court rule 3.8

Re Court rule 3.8 and requiring the recording of eyewitness identification procedures:

Proposed CrR 3.8 will impede effective law enforcement, because many individuals are reluctant to be recorded. With
respect to DV victims, human trafficking victims, and any victim of a violent crime or gang-related violence, they will fear
retaliation because they will anticipate (accurately) that their assailant will have access to the recording and their image
may be circulated to associates of the defendant for purposes of retaliation.

This rule will keep relevant, vital, information from a jury: those who are supposed to determine what weight to give an
identification.

The rule will result in intimidation of victims (and witnesses) of violent crimes when recordings of them making an
identification are circulated by the defendant. The recordings will be available under the Public Records Act upon the

filing of charges.

Karissa Taylor



